
Announcements
CHURCH OFFICER NOMINATIONS. Submit your recommendations for Elders, Deacons, Trustees 
and Nominating Committee Members-at-Large for 2020-2021 via the nominating forms found here. 
Candidates must be church members for at least two years, faithfully participate in the worship and 
program life of the church, and regularly contribute to the church.

OUR ONLINE GIVING IS GETTING AN UPGRADE! Beginning July 27, those who give online will see a 
new and improved system for online giving. Contact Sarah Miciek if you have any questions.

This Week
LOVE YOUR NEIGHBOR: WORKING TOWARD ANTI-RACIST PARENTING AND COMMUNITY 
BUILDING. Mondays, July 27 and Aug. 3, 7:00 - 8:15 p.m. via Zoom Conference Call. A venue for parents 
and people of faith to listen and discuss issues of racism, privilege and discrimination in our Main Line 
schools. We will hear from local students and parents as they share their personal experiences of racism. 
We will look to our shared and diverse interfaith traditions for ways parents and community members 
can confront these pervasive issues together. Our conversations on July 27 will shape our format for 
Mon., Aug. 3. Click here to register. Zoom link to join the event: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83770984035

ROPE LABYRINTH WALK. Wed., July 29, 10:00 a.m. - 8:00 p.m., Front Lawn. The labyrinth is viewed as 
a metaphor for life’s journey. It offers lessons as you walk the path. All are welcome to walk this sacred 
path. The labyrinth is offered as another way to support BMPC’s response to systemic racism in our 
community and world. Information and prayer cards will be provided. Masks and social distancing are 
required.

BMPC SUMMER PODCAST. The church has created a new mobile adult education resource for you to 
continue learning and growing during the summer when we are unable to be together. More than 12 
episodes are now available online, via Apple and Google Podcasts as well as Spotify, or directly from our 
church website. 
 
This week’s episode, The Fullness of a Baptismal Identity, focuses on practices surrounding the 
Sacrament of Baptism have shaped differing Christian traditions for centuries and even led to conflicts 
and schism among Christian believers. In today’s episode, Rebecca Kirkpatrick is joined again by Dr. 
Joshua Yoder as they chat about the tensions between their different faith traditions - Presbyterian and 
Mennonite - especially as they relate to the practices and history of baptism. They also talk about what 
it means to live in the tensions between these traditions.  
 
Have an idea of someone in our community who you would like to hear in a future episode? Contact 
Rebecca Kirkpatrick.

The virtual calendar is no longer available on the BMPC website.
Please click the calendar link on the website to view church events.
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Upcoming
CONGREGATIONAL OUTDOOR HYMN SING. Thurs., Aug. 13, 7:00 p.m., Front Lawn. Join us for a 
socially distanced outdoor hymn sing open to all members of our congregation. Attendance capped at 50 
participants. No viewing audience permitted. All participants must register in advance here. This event 
is weather permitting and will be cancelled if it rains.
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